
 

 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
 

 

  

 

  
 

  
 

1 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 
weather permitting – 
call Bob Lummis for 
details  
 

2 
 

3 
9:00AM, Johnstone 
Park – Tailwind Ride – 
Distance and direction 
determined at the time 
of the ride  

 

4 
2:00PM – Cross Country 

Ride – – Osage Hills 
single track  – Meet by 
horse barn in the park) 
 

 

5 
 

6 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 
weather permitting – 
call Bob Lummis for 
details  
 

 

7 

 

8 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 

weather permitting 
 

 
 

9 
 
 

 

10 
9:00AM, Johnstone 
Park – Tailwind Ride – 
Distance and direction 
determined at the time 
of the ride  

 
 

11 
2:00PM – Cross Country 
Ride – Osage Hills 
single track  - (Meet 
by horse barn in the 
park) 
 
 
 

12 
 

13 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 

weather permitting 
 

14 
 

15 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 

weather permitting 
 

16 17 
9:00AM, Johnstone 
Park – Tailwind Ride – 
Distance and direction 
determined at the time 
of the ride  
 

18 
2:00PM – Cross Country 

Ride – Osage Hills 
single track  – Meet by 
horse barn in the park) 

 

19 
 

20 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 
weather permitting 

21 
 

22 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 

weather permitting 
 

23 
 

    

                   24 
9:00AM, Johnstone 
Park – Tailwind Ride – 
Distance and direction 
determined at the time 
of the ride  

 

25 
2:00PM – Cross Country 

Ride - – Osage Hills 
single track  – Meet by 
horse barn in the park) 

 

26 
 
 

27 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 
weather permitting 

28 
 

March 1 
Fair Weather Friends 

Ride 
2:30pm at Sooner Park, 

weather permitting 
 
 

2 
 
    

                   3 
9:00AM, Johnstone 
Park – Tailwind Ride – 
Distance and direction 
determined at the time 
of the ride  
 
 

February  Published by the Bartlesville Pedalers.  For further information, check www.bartlesvillepedalers.com 


